
 

 

22nd May 2015 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 

 
Nepal Earthquake Appeal 

 
Following the massive earthquakes which recently devastated the country of Nepal, we would like to 
appeal to our each member of our community to help by donating £1, which will be given to charities 
providing relief for the thousands affected by the disaster. 
 
Hundreds of thousands of people, many in remote villages, had their homes damaged or destroyed and 
are in urgent need of food, water, shelter and medical care. On Wednesday 3rd June, we kindly ask 
that children bring a £1 donation, which will be used to help those in desperate need. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kathryn Whalley  
  


